Dear Student,

CARES Act Grant Information

The Coronavirus Aid, Relief and Economic Security (CARES) Act provides grant funds to higher education
institutions to assist students who have been directly impacted by COVID-19. Based on the CARES Act
and the Department of Education's regulations, Athens Technical College will issue grants to eligible
students.

If you feel that you have been directly impacted, please complete this <a
href="https://athenstech.edu/studentAffairs/financialAid/CARESACT/">form</a> to be considered for
Summer CARES Funding.

Please access: <a href="https://athenstech.edu/atcinfo/campusSafety/COVID-
19/caresAct/index.cfm">CARES Grant Information</a> to learn the answers to these questions and
many more.

1. Are you eligible to receive the CARES Act Grant?

2. What are some of the Frequently Asked Questions for the CARES Act Grant
3. How will my CARES Act Grant be distributed by Athens Technical College?
If you have any questions or concerns, please let us know.

Sincerely,

Athens Technical College Financial Aid Office



